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From Summary Action to date Action Agreed 
Local Resident Concern that hedges on either side of A143 

Shop Hill to Stradishall junction are 
overhanging and risk to drivers 

Responded with link to report a problem page. 

Citizens Advice Quarterly Newsletter 
SALC Various Training Bulletins Circulated – clerk booked onto Annual Conference 
Royal British Legion Arrangements for Remembrance Sunday Ordering of wreath etc. 
SALC Bulletins: 

• Getting to grips with NSIPS
• Consultation to update model Financial

Regulations 
• Funding available – bus network

improvements 
• Active Suffolk – physical activity strategy

for Suffolk
• Local Government Pay Claim
• Future of library services in Suffolk
• Staffing update
• White Ribbon Day – 25th November
• Great British Insulation Scheme

Circulated 

Clerk attended free webinar 

Item for website 

Item for website 

Item for website 
Local Resident Enquiry about keeping livestock at residential 

properties 
Responded with advice – keepers need to apply for 
a county parish holding number. 

Local Resident Enquiry regarding Community Speedwatch Responded with advice and links to relevant 
website(s) 

Local Resident Request that the parish cut back hedge 
between Meeting Green and Coltsfoot Green 

Responded advising that this is a 
Landowner/Suffolk Council responsibility.  
Signposting.  Logged on SCC Report a problem 
page. 

Local Resident Concern re accessibility of FP26 along 
ploughed section of field and issues of Road 
Safety in parish. 

Acknowledged.  Signposting.  Followed up with 
PROW and Footpaths Officer.  Landowner had used 
contractor not familiar with locale.  Has 
subsequently rolled the edge of the field to re-
instate accessible footpath.   
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West Suffolk Council De-carbonisation Initiatives Fund Wickhambrook PC does not own any streetlights, so 
not eligible.  Followed up with SCC re dimming 
and/or part night lighting options. (issue previously 
raised by local resident) 

Suffolk County 
Councillor 

• Advice re reporting issues dangerous to
private property, the highway or its users

• Advice re funding for repairing/replacing
damaged road signs

Updated website with news item 

Circulated to councillors asking for nominations 

DHSC Community AED 
Fund 

Funding for new AED’s and heated cabinets – 
• 100 Fully Funded
• 1900 Match funded (£750)

Expression of interest lodged. 

West Suffolk Council Advice on action to address ongoing issues of 
crime and anti-social behaviour at Bury St 
Edmunds Bus Station and subsequent update 

Two items for website 

Suffolk Police Item on new policing model to start in 
December ‘23 

Update for website 

Local Residents Issues regarding flooding of highways and 
homes resulting from recent storms 

Signposting, web updates and news items 

Suffolk County Council 
– Integrated Transport

Advice re enhancement funding and requests 
for suggestions of improvements to network 

Suffolk County Council Storm Babet – updates and advice on 
reporting, and flood recovery information 

Item for website 

Arthritis Action Athritis Action Community Presentations Item for website 
SALC The local councillor – Autumn ‘23 Circulated 
West Suffolk – 
Families and 
Communities 

Advice on Talk Money Week – 6th – 10th 
November 

Received to late (2/11/23) 

Local Resident Planning application for Ashfield Green to 
delegated officers panel  

Signposting and explanation of how parish council 
responds to planning applications 

West Suffolk Council Review of grass cutting and wider grounds 
maintenance service at West Suffolk 
(including use of weed treatment) 

Police & Crime 
Commissioner 

Information re PCC Fund Circulated 

https://democracy.westsuffolk.gov.uk/documents/s49570/OAS.WS.23.018%20-%20Grounds%20Maintenence%20Review%20-%209%20november%202023.pdf
https://democracy.westsuffolk.gov.uk/documents/s49570/OAS.WS.23.018%20-%20Grounds%20Maintenence%20Review%20-%209%20november%202023.pdf
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Local Resident Concerns about speeding, particularly on 
Quiet Lanes.  Request for reduction in speed 
limit from 40mph to 30mph at Back Lane 

Responded with explanation of Quiet Lanes and 
sign posting. 

Suffolk CC Highways Confirmation Bus Shelter to be installed w/c 
4th December 

Item for website to be scheduled. 

Local Resident Crash at Wickham Street and further request 
for reduction in speed limit at this location 

Escalated through Suffolk County Councillor 

Local Resident Concern about pothole in pavement between 
The Meadows and Meeting Green 

Acknowledgement and signposting on how to 
report issues 

Suffolk Community 
Foundation 

Household Support Funding Webinar Registered 


